Committee of Adjustment Letter

March 06, 2023

57 & 59 Barbara Crescént Kitchener

To Whom It May Concern:

As the property owner of | am reaching out to offer my
support in favour of the minor variances proposed for the aforementioned
properties. | am excited with the recent and future potential changes to our
neighborhood this development, among others, has brought. | am very pleased
that this proposal will bring new residents to the area, and | look forward to
welcoming new investment to the neighborhood in the future. | hope that this
letter conveys my support of the additional dwellings and my wishes to see them

approved.

Thank you,

Tom Ferguson




